

15th February 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: World Book Day

On Friday 3rd March 2017 we will be celebrating World Book Day.

Students will be invited to dress up as a character from their

favourite book and will be participating in various book related activities during the course of the week.

There will be no charge for this day, we would simply ask that all students participate as fully as they can.

All students will receive a £1 book token that they can use to get a specially printed book from local booksellers like WH Smith or Waterstones. The vouchers are valid from 27th February to 26th March 2017 (inclusive)

Costume ideas:

Please focus costume ideas on books read rather than simply films. To that end here are some examples of simple costumes:









Please take note that face paint/make up is not allowed and even though a picture of a 'Hobbit' has been featured, students will still need to wear appropriate footwear.

If students would like to discuss costume ideas they are welcome to ask their English teacher in the run up to the day.

I look forward to seeing all the creations and celebrating world book day 2017,

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Harding Head of English

The British Sikh School Wolverhampton Road East Wolverhampton WV4 6AP Principal: Mrs Jaswinder Kaur Sangha Tel: 01902 558655 Email: info@thebritishsikhschool.com Web: www.thebritishsikhschool.com